
Sonja Smith 

Subject: FW: KWD application (W0217-02) 

From: Michael Owens [mailto:m .owens@epa.ie] 
Sent: 24 September 2012 17:33 
To: Joanne Finnegan 
Subject: KWD application 

Hello Joanne, 

I have a query from licensing administration. It is in relation to information submitted on the KWD application on the 
10/10/11. It supplied updated disposal and recovery activity codes as stipulated in the WMA 1996 to 2010. The 
submission supplied the codes but did not indicate the principal {P) activity at the site. Can you supply this please? 

Many thanks, 

Michael. 
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Environmental Protection Agency 

Environmental Protection Agency on Twitter: 
http: //twitter.com/EPAireland . 
EPA Climate Change on Twitter: 
http : //twitter .com/EPACiimateNews 
EPA Research on Twitter: 
http://twitter.com/EPAResearchNews 
YouTube: 
http://www .youtube.com/user /epa i rei and 
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This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and 
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are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify 

the EPA postmaster- postmaster@epa.ie 

The opinions contained within are personal to the sender and 

do not necessarily reflect the policy of the Environmental Protection 

Agency. 
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